
From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Notice of public meeting OP.23.003
Date: September-13-23 11:42:19 AM

From: Rehman Mohar <r > 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 10:35 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Judy Jeffers <Judy.Jeffers@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Notice of public meeting OP.23.003

Hello,

I have received your notice for public hearing regarding application OP.23.003 last week.

I am against this project due to multiple reasons but most concerning is that on one side city is
conducting traffic study on Lawford Road traffic issues and at the same time entertaining the
application of high rise.

Major Mac is one of the busiest road in the area and bring almost 460 more units means 800 plus
cars.
Did the applicant submit the traffic study and the negative impact to the environment?

City has already designated the high rise area on HWY 7 and another one at Keel and Kirby then why
create the concentrate city everywhere?

Thanks,
Rehman Mohar
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